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Got the itch? Ready to go back to sea?


 


A large group of us at the recent reunion started tossing the idea around and as one thing led to another, a ground swell of enthusiasm (more like a tsunami wave) got rolling. Bottom line…following the 2009 reunion in Baton Rouge next spring, Wednesday through Sunday April 22-26, there is a 5-day Carnival Cruise on CARNIVAL FANTASY that sails from New Orleans on Monday, April 27th and returns Saturday, May 2nd.


The cruise is 5 days with port visits to Progresso/Merida, Mexico and Cozumel, Mexico. We have placed a hold on some cabins under the “USS Mullinnix Group Cruise” with prices starting at $422.56 per person and would love to have you join us! The original 30 day block on cabins has expired and prices may have changed a bit, but there are still cabins available and Vacations To Go will work with you for a best price. Eighteen couples have booked so far! We will have some group functions with designated meeting space and time and we will be seated together for dinner each evening. If you need additional information, please email us at � HYPERLINK "mailto:muxassn@hotmail.com" ��muxassn@hotmail.com� and we’ll send you the computer link to make reservations or research details about the cruise online. You can also call our Group Specialist at Vacations To Go (Donald Parcell) at 1-800-514-9986 ext.7522.


We have also made arrangements for accommodations for Sunday night, April 26th in the French Quarter in New Orleans. Of course, you can always extend your reunion stay at the Embassy Suites in Baton Rouge for an extra night at the reunion room rate of $100 + tax and drive over to New Orleans on Monday. The ship doesn’t sail until 4 PM. Cruise terminal parking is $12-$14 a day. But, we thought a $129 + tax room rate at the Holiday Inn French Quarter with free parking for the week while we are at sea was too good to pass up. We have an expandable block on 20 rooms on April 26th and you can make your reservation by calling 1-800-747-3279. Just ask for a room under the “USS Mullinnix DD944 Association” room block.


When the time gets closer we will also work out some kind of group transportation from the Holiday Inn French Quarter to the cruise terminal on the 27th and back to the hotel on May 2nd. Any questions at all, please email us or call us at (302) 650-3042. 











